COUNTY OF ULSTER

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TO PROVIDE PUBLIC FEEDBACK, PARTICIPATION AND TO BUILD SUPPORT FOR THE NEW YORK STATE COUNTY-WIDE SHARED SERVICES INITIATIVE 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the County Executive of Ulster County, in the Ulster County Office Building, Legislative Chambers, 6th Floor, 244 Fair Street, Kingston, New York, on the 5th day of December 2019, at 5:30 P.M., to provide public feedback, participation and build support for the New York State County-Wide Shared Services Initiative.
All interested parties shall have an opportunity to be heard on the New York State County-Wide Shared Services Initiative at the time and place aforesaid.
DATED:    November 21, 2019


Patrick K. Ryan
      
         Kingston, New York
 

County Executive
